
 

January 2017 Newsletter 
 

Franklin’s Family 
  

Theme for January: Transportation 

Welcome back! I hope everyone had a safe and fantastic holiday 
season. This month we will be learning all about transportation. We 
will study different types of transportation, and talk about what our 
favorite types are. Check out our take home projects outside our 
classroom. 

Next month’s theme will be: Love and Friendship 
 

Reminder…  

Please turn in your completed ASQ’s ASAP 

Check, Check, and Check…. 

Please check your child’s cubby daily for notes, projects and bags 

that need to be taken home.  

January Take-Home project… 

Be on the look-out for January’s take home project to do with your child. 
Piece together the shapes to make a race-car and we will add it to our 
“Racing into Preschool” Display.  

Around Town… 

Check out Lawrence kids calendar for fun family events to do with your 
child.  

http://lawrence2.kidscalendar.net/ 

 

 

 

Upcoming Events 

ASQ’s are due ASAP 

Googols will be open 
January 16th.  
   

December Birthdays 

 
Happy Birthday! 

MaeB – 1/26  

Arianna -1/15 

Ilsa -1/18 

 

 
 Thank you to everyone who 

brought something to our 
winter party and to those 

who were able to attend. We 
were glad to have you! We 

all had a wonderful time.   

 

 
A big Welcome to our new 

friend Finley!  
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